
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

CEL/MEL  
 
 
15 November 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 10 and 11 Students, 
  
RE: Reopening of Orders for GCSE English Literature Set Texts 

  
In response to overwhelming demand, we are thrilled to announce the re-opening of 
orders for the GCSE English Literature set texts. This provides another opportunity for 
those who may have missed the initial window to secure these valuable resources. 
  
The Set Texts Available are: 

• "A Christmas Carol" by Charles Dickens - £2.99 

• "Macbeth" by William Shakespeare - £3.99 

• "An Inspector Calls" by J.B. Priestley - £6.99 

Please note that the book supplier has slightly altered the prices since the last time we 
wrote to parents. 
  
Why Own a Personal Copy: 
Enhanced Learning: Annotate and make personalised notes to support understanding and 
revision. 
Study Flexibility: Read and review at your own pace, promoting effective learning. 
Strategic Purchase: If considering a single text, we recommend starting with "A Christmas 
Carol" as it is the first text studied. 
  
New Deadline for Payments: 
In response to the high demand and to accommodate more families, we have extended the 
deadline for payments. The new deadline is Friday, 8th December.  
  
Payments can be conveniently made via ParentPay. If you wish to take advantage of this 
opportunity, please log into ParentPay and select the appropriate option(s) for the "GCSE 
English Literature Set Texts." 

  
We believe these resources are instrumental in your child's academic journey and 
appreciate your continued support.  
  
Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the English 
Department or the school office. 
  
Thank you for your commitment to your child's educational success. 
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Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Caitlin Elliott  
Lead Practitioner of English  


